From the Pathfinders newsletter dated July 10, 2019:

Farewell, Andrew!

Pathfinders Board of Directors
and executive leadership team
recently celebrated outgoing
Board Chair, Andrew Warner, for
his nine years of service.

"Andrew's leadership has been
inspirational and
transformational. His nearly
decade-long service as member
and Chair of our Board of
Directors has resulted in Pathfinders being locally and nationally recognized for its work
with youth and families. He is a tireless advocate, a generous donor, a mentor, role model
and friend. His legacy and impact will continue to benefit our organization for many years
to come, and it has been an honor and privilege to have worked in partnership with him."
Tim Baack, President & CEO

Find Pathfinders online at http://pathfindersmke.org/



